Mr. John Egresits *Principal*

Ms. Carissa Hajdasz Assistant Principal, 6th Grade

Mr. Michael Spost Assistant Principal, 7th & 8th Grade



Whitesboro Central School District

Middle School Campus

75 Oriskany Boulevard • Whitesboro, NY 13492 Telephone: 315.266.3100 • Fax: 315.768.9770 www.wboro.org/middleschoolcampus **Dr. Brian K. Bellair**Superintendent of Schools

Mr. David Russo

Assistant Superintendent for Learning and Accountability

Mr. Joseph T. Muller IIAssistant Superintendent
for Business

August 24, 2020

Dear Students and Families,

I hope you have had a wonderful summer and are now preparing for our first day of school which is on **Tuesday, September 8th** for ALL students. Refer to the enclosed cohort schedule to determine your physical and remote attendance days. My name is John Egresits and I am the Middle School Campus Principal. I will be working closely with our Middle School Assistant Principal, Mr. Spost, and Parkway Assistant Principal, Ms. Hajdasz, along with all of your teachers, to help you become well prepared for your secondary education.

Within this mailing, you will find a few items: your student schedule for the first semester, a school supply list, daily health screening procedures, Student Assessment Forms, September cohort schedule, bell schedule, Middle School Campus Zoom Rules and a Student/Parent Contact Form. The **Student/Parent Contact Form** needs to be verified/updated and returned on chromebook pickup day (information below) or to your homeroom teacher on your first physical day of school. For those students that are 100% remote, please verify the information on the Student/Parent Contact Form and email it to either pkattendance@wboro.org for Grade 6 or msguidance@wboro.org for Grades 7/8. Please take some time to review these items so you will be ready for the new school year to begin.

Due to COVID-19, this year's building orientations and walkthroughs will be done via video. All information regarding the video will be given to students and parents when they pick up their Chromebooks along with directions for students to begin signing into their individual Google Classrooms. If you have any questions on this, please feel free to contact the middle school at 266-3110. Thank you for your cooperation.

<u>All</u> Middle School Campus students should pick up a district Chromebook to use for their classes. Although some may have their own device, we respectfully ask that you use the district device for this school year. Your personal devices will not be allowed to log onto the school network so the district issued chromebook is necessary.

Over---->

Our Mission

To inspire, cultivate, and empower all learners to maximize their potential.

Mr. John Egresits

Principal

Ms. Carissa Haidasz Assistant Principal,

6th Grade

Mr. Michael Spost Assistant Principal, 7th & 8th Grade



Whitesboro Central School District

Middle School Campus

75 Oriskany Boulevard • Whitesboro, NY 13492 Telephone: 315.266.3100 • Fax: 315.768.9770 www.wboro.org/mlddleschoolcampus

Dr. Brian K. Bellair

Superintendent of Schools

Mr. David Russo

Assistant Superintendent for Learning and Accountability

> Mr. Joseph T. Muller II Assistant Superintendent for Business

Device pickups are as follows:

Monday, August 31st

8-11AM and 3-6PM

Middle School Grade 7--Near front pillars

Monday, August 31st

8-11AM and 3-6PM

Middle School Grade 8--behind school near tech doors

Tuesday, September 1st

8-11AM and 3-6PM

Parkway Grade 6--near door PK 1

If you cannot make the device pickup time, please contact your Assistant Principal:

Ms. Hajdasz-Parkway

315 266 3176 or

chajdasz@wboro.org

Mr. Spost-Middle School 315 266 3110 or

mspost@wboro.org

Please continue to enjoy your summer vacation. I look forward to welcoming well-rested students who are motivated to start the new year!

Sincerely,

Our Mission

To inspire, cultivate, and empower all learners to maximize their potential.